
 

FARNDON PARISH COUNCIL: Covid-19 Statement  

Update (01/06/2020) - People will be able to skateboard outside with up to five 
others from different households from today (Monday 1st June, provided that 
strict social distancing guidelines are followed (Minimum 2 metres between each 
person). 

Please see attached a list of guidelines that should be followed by skateboarders in 
order that you remain safe whilst skateboarding. 

GUIDELINES FOR SKATEBOARDERS // #SKATESAFESTAY SAFE  

1.    Only skate on your own, with members of your household or with up to 5 other 
people from outside your household, whilst keeping two metres apart at all times. 

2.    Keep at least 2 metres apart from other people at all times whilst skateboarding. 

3.    Do NOT skateboard if you have any Covid-19 flu like symptoms or if you have been 
in contact with anyone who has. 

4.    Keep it mellow – Don’t try difficult or dangerous tricks. #SaveOurNHS  

5.    No congregating with other people in any circumstances. 

6.    Clean your skate equipment before & after skating and try not touch anything else. 

7.    No physical contact – No hugs, high-fives, fist-bumps, etc.  

8.    Do not share any mobile devices, equipment, food or drink with others. 

9.    Wash your hands regularly using hand sanitizer (if soap and water is not available). 

10. Only use an outdoor skatepark if you are actively skateboarding and leave 
immediately after finishing. 

11. There should be a maximum of 3 people at a small skatepark and a maximum of 10 
people at a large skatepark - Any more than that and you will not be able to be properly 
socially distant. Come back another time.  

12. If using an outdoor skatepark, make sure only one person is completing a run at a 
time. 

 


